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Always Use Protection
When Saving Your Newsletters

Mike Wells wanted to protect his Newsletters and after seeing the binder made by Don Diedrich for the
Christmas Party Raffle, won by Jeft Keller, he used his scroll saw expertise to fabricate this binder.
He used considerable intimidation to make sure it made the cover!

2006 MSSW Officers 2o S, Next Meeting
President - Hank Cahill (781) 878-0234 ,050 % Tuesday, September 26, 2006, 7:00 P.M.
Vice President - Richard Friberg (508) 378-2436 (g) dw » At Hank Cahill’s Dust Bow!
Treasurer - Wally Kemp (781) 871-1390 q 00dTUMers: )

Secretary - Mal Partridge (781) 843-3883 p Refreshments by: John Murphy

Member Challenge: Spinning whistle toy
Demonstration: Jam Chucking
by Nigel Howe

Librarian - Leonard Mandeville (508-586-7679)
Newsletter - Mal Partridge (781) 843-3883
Web site: http://www.mssw.sitelinker.org/




Meeting Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm at Hank
Cahill’s Dust Bowl
President’s Report and General Business

Hank received Craft Supplies catalogs for distribution
along with $15 gift certificates to be auctioned. The
metal spinnings from last meeting will also be in the
auction.

He heard from Lyle Jamieson who will demonstrate for
$500 plus expenses. Many of our members saw him
demonstrate in November 2004 in Rhode Island, and it
was mostly a demo for his deep hollowing system and
carving so we saw no need for a demo at this time.

Newsletters were received from CNEW and the
Surrey group in England for members to review.

Jeff reported for Treasurer Wally Kemp as he is
recovering for knee surgery. He is “Receiving visitors™.
There is $582 in treasury.

Audubon Farm Day is Saturday, September 30. It was
agreed we would again exhibit at Audubon Headquar-
ters during November/December.

Lenny the Librarian reported one tape out for 2 months.

Mal reported that Charlie Rosen is working on our web
site to add more features and information for our
members. It’s a work in progress but up and running.

Glass globes were available for $1.00 each for the
lacemaker lamps.

A binder with information on a new tool company, Steel
City Tools, who a selling a new mini lathe as well as a
complete line of machine tools.

Also in the binder were complete details on the history
of lacemaker lamps and photographs of turned lamps.

Membership lists were made available.

An article on Lathe Maintenance by Judy Ditmer is in
the October 2006 Popular Woodworking Magazine.

A Hand’s On session was scheduled for Saturday,
September 9th. at 10am. Nigel will be demonstrating at
September meeting.

Andy Osborne reported on the Yankee Woodturners
Symposiumto be held June 1,2,3,2007 at Weslyan
University, Middletown, CT. Many demonstrators arc
willing to appear. Some are local Connecticut and New
England turners as well as turners who have big
reputations.Beth Ireland will be among them.

Plans are being made to accomodate space for 50
vendors. Fee to attend will be in the $100-150 range.
Dorm’s will be available for $35/night.

Volunteers are still needed. A committee Description
and Volunteer Statement, with committee contact
information, was E-Mailed to members.

Ken reported that at a show in Nashua, NH his display
resulted in only 2 pieces being sold for-$150 each, all
day.

The Corn Festival will be held September 16 at Norwell
Science Center. Volunteers to demonstrate were asked
for and a number of members came forward.

There was a show and tell for the Brolly bird by Ken
and Andy.

The Ocean Woodturners of Rhode Island will have a
Professional Demonstration by Mike Allison, Saturday;,
October 14, 2006 at the North Kingstown Library, 9:00
AM to 3:00 PM $10 per person. Mike specializes in
piercings and adding coloring to turnings.

A wood swap and auction was held.

AAW Members

Vote for Jean LeGwin
to the AAW Board of Directors




Richard Friberg restored 25" diameter columns at an estate in Brockton using
redwood segments.
Note staging used to support column being restored.

http://pleasantavenuerestorations.com

Large antique calipers used on project
obtained at an auction in Nashua, NH

Fleasant Avenuc
RESTORATIONS

When bowls
learned to fly

in 2006
Watch out below!

Ken and Andy’s work in progress adding to Mike Brolly’s piece he fabricated at his demonstration. They have
added coffee grounds to cover plywood and added some paint. Eggs and nest to come.

Hank’s black cat showed up at the meeting even though it has not paid it’s dues!




Show & Tell August 2006

Lacemaker Lamps on Parade

—

e

Bernie’s lighthouse lamp from  Jeff’s Cherry lamp
White Pin

Jeff’s Oak Burl box

Ian’s first largebgmented turning -
341 pieces of Maple & Purpleheart

Mike’s real tiny goblet
with rings

Andy’s bleached Silver Maple piece, painted Ken's Yew with\Cherry foct and airl
black with horse hair embellishment




